
November 2, 2015

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer
Commission Clerk  
Florida Public Service Commission
Betty Easley Conference Center
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 150009-EI; Nuclear Cost Recovery Clause

Dear Ms. Stauffer:

On November 2, 2015, I filed a Request for Extension of Confidential Classification of Audit 
13-010-4-2 Work Papers and a Request for Extension of Confidential Classification of Audit 08-065-
4-1 Work Papers, each with a transmittal letter indicating they were provided “Via Hand Delivery.”  
However, each request was filed electronically via the Clerk’s Electronic Web Filing Form.  The 
purpose of this letter is to clarify and correct the method of delivery indicated on those transmittal 
letters.

Please contact me if there are any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

s/ Jessica A. Cano

Jessica A. Cano
Fla. Bar No. 0037372

Enclosures
cc: Counsel for Parties of Record

Jessica A. Cano
Senior Attorney
Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard
Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420
(561) 304-5226
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile)
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